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James Marvin is one of the three assistant principals at Brick Township High School. After going

through the Brick Township Public School system, he graduated from Brick Memorial High

School. For his undergraduate degree in Secondary Mathematics Education, Mr. Marvin

studied at the University of Delaware where he was awarded Outstanding Student Teacher of

Mathematics. Mr. Marvin was hired as a mathematics teacher at Brick Township High School

where he also coached various sports including baseball, basketball, and soccer. He completed

his Master’s Degree in Educational Leadership at Kean University and was hired as an

Assistant Principal at Brick Township High School in February of 2017. Mr. Marvin believes that

rapport and relationships are essential in cultivating an inclusive school community and

educating the whole child as well as supporting staff.


